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Immigration Attorney Cites Anxiety Over Next Steps in Federal
Immigration Rules
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In the article, "Immigration Attorney Cites Anxiety Over Next Steps in Federal Immigration Rules,"

featured in Memphis Daily News, Attorney David Jones talks about the uncertainty felt in light of the

travel ban and gives advice to those who may be effected by it.

“We don’t know what the future’s going to hold for immigration in that respect. We’re encouraging

every one to get back in and then we’re also discouraging people from leaving," said David.

To read the full article, please visit Memphis Daily News.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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